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Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents visit Santa

For our weekly trip we took a group of our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents to Kent Life to visit Santa's

Grotto. 

Our residents were delighted walking the North Pole path to the Grotto where we stopped to have a chat with Father Christmas.

Our ladies loved stopping to say hello to passing children and families too, and it was lovely to be out enjoying the Christmas spirit.

Wishing everyone a very happy Christmas!

 

 

 


